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MARK ISFELD ANNOUNCEMENTS

Mar 14, 2025 | TODAY’S BLOCKS: Day 4 HGFE Flex This Friday’s schedule: Day 4 HGFE Flex

NEW!

For important but “previously run” current events and reminders, be sure to check the re-runs and items below:

All students — please be sure to empty your lockers before Friday for Spring Break. Especially any food or clothing
that may be smelly.

Pizza sales — at lunch today.

CVSMUN registration is now open! www.cvsmun.com. For help with registration, please see Ms. Mather or Ms.
Beckett at lunch or during FLEX.

MEETINGS AND PRACTICES TODAY

TIME GROUP/ACTIVITY/EVENT PLACE REASON

Lunch Pizza sales Concession Pizza sales

RE- RUNS

Hey Isfeld Ballers... SPRING HOOPS is here! Sign up outside PE office. 5v5, co ed, grade 10-12 morning
basketball league, teams will be drafted and games will start after Spring Break. Tuesday and Thursday morning
from 745-830. Sign up DEADLINE Friday March 14. $10 to PE office to confirm registration and includes a t shirt.

Snow to Surf adventure relay race — grab some friends and put a team together. Here’s your chance to ski, run,
bike, kayak, or canoe. Happening on April 27, go to snowtosurf.com for more info or to register. Only 25 teams can
register so get yours together quick. Junior category (age 14-19) will have their race cost refunded if you complete
the race!

UBC Technology courses — want to explore a career in technology? UBC is offering pre-university technology
courses online or on campus designed to give students a head start in some of today’s fastest growing technology
fields. Go here for more information.

UBC Summer Science Program for Indigenous students — UBC is hosting a 1 week cultural, health and science
program in the Fall for Gr 9-12 students. It's a great opportunity for youth to meet their peers and connect with
Elders and Indigenous student staff. Students stay in first year dorms and participate in cultural and health/STEM-
related workshops throughout the week. Visit here for more information (link is live on our website announcements
section).

For grade 8s only—are you interested in logic and problem solving, or just math in general? Every year, the University
of Waterloo organizes internationally recognized math contests. If you would like to write the contest this year or
would just like more information, please sign up with Mr. Nelson in room 303 before Friday, April 5t

CAREER CENTRE/ WORK EXPERIENCE/VOLUNTEERING

Want a summer job at Crown Isle? — Various positions for aged 16 year and over, no experience necessary. For
more info e-mail John Landry jlandry@crownisle.ca.

Courtenay Gem and Mineral Club Show is looking for volunteers. Jobs include helping with carnival games,
kids zone and collecting entry tickets. The event takes place on Apr 5 & 6 from 9:30-4:30 both days at the Curling
rink. Text Lori at 250-650-7069 for more info.

Healthcare field opportunity - the Step Up Youth Program is an Island-wide program that offers VVancouver Island
youth aged 15 to 18 the opportunity to volunteer at select Island Health hospitals and long-term care homes. From
September to April each year, Step Up Youth volunteers provide social engagement support to patients and residents
during after-school shifts at local healthcare facilities. The program introduces and promotes Island Health’s
C.A.R.E. values and fosters responsibility, compassion, and leadership development. VVolunteers enrich the
experience of patients and residents through the gift of time, empathy, and companionship. VVolunteers

also participate in a virtual monthly Guest Speaker series and are eligible to apply for Scholarships and

Bursaries offered by Island Health. Applications are open until May 15. Visit www.islandhealth.ca/stepupyouth or

email stegugxouth@islandhealth.ca
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Interested in becoming an RMT (Registered Massage Therapist)? — There will be a Zoom info session run by
the Okanagan Valley College of Massage Therapy on April 2 10:45-noon. Check out the info poster on the board
outside the Careers office.

How about a career in the Mineral Resource Industry? — If you have a passion for the Earth, technology or the
outdoors, mining might be for you. Online info session on April 10 from 9:20-10:35. More info on the Careers
office board.

Students wanting to take EMR (Emergency Medical Responder) course next year, please come to the Careers
office for the registration form.

Volunteers are needed for restoration and research activities with Project Watershed. If you are interested in
volunteering with us, please fill out the volunteer form below or contact us at info@projectwatershed.ca.
projectwatershed.ca

BURSARIES/SCHOLARSHIPS

GRADS

Grads! We are missing 168 Grad quotes. You can help find the missing grad quotes by submitting yours!
Deadline is Friday March 14. Send to IsfeldGradComment@sd71.bc.ca or to larry.green@sd71.bc.ca.

The Grad Attire program welcomes all Gr 12 students in Comox Valley Schools to have the opportunity to wear a
gown or suit on graduation day without the financial burden of purchasing a brand-new outfit for their milestone
event. The Grad Attire program will operate out of Comox Valley Dodge at 278 North Island Highway (Old
Canadian Tire building) on the following Saturdays from 10:00am-3:00pm: Apr 12" and May 10™. You can book a
fitting appt using the following https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/grad-attire-program/
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